
Greater Andover Days Parade 

Saturday, 9/29/2018 

This year’s GAD theme is “We’re Mad About GAD”. 
 

We will have a Mad-Hatter/Cheshire Cat themed float. 

The students are encouraged to wear jeans with a red or white 

shirt.  The first 40 students will be given a playing card costume to 

wear during the parade.   During the parade, we are planning to 

have a Queen of Hearts who will be followed by her                 

Heart Card Soldiers (our Cottonwood students)! 

Details regarding the parade meeting time and location will be 

distributed at a later date. 
 

If you would like to help with the 

parade float, please contact the 

Cottonwood PTO! 


